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The change between version U and version A of SB 127 simply allows for the businesses acting  

as vehicle transaction agents to use the acronym “DMV” or similar reference in their signage 

and marketing. Currently, the state’s policy on this is unclear and has led to confusion and 

complications for both the state and the businesses contracted to provide these DMV services.   

 

By explicitly allowing this practice in statute, this confusion will be removed and the businesses 

will be allowed to accurately advertise the services they provide. 

 

Please join me in supporting Senate Bill 127. 

 

Please contact Forrest Wolfe, 465-4843, if you need any further information. 

State Capitol, Room 427 
Juneau AK  99801-1182 
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